
Gulf To Bay Board of Directors.

The silt fence was put in place today by Jerry Murray, Susan Murray, and myself… and all day

during construction we heard “turtles” and/or “turtle fence”.

Please advise EVERYONE in the park that the silt barrier was put in place to AVOID ANY BEACH

CONTAMINATION as we continue to rebuild, plant vegetation, and sort the massive amounts of

glass/steel/construction debris, etc. on the land side of the already cleaned gulf side sand.

Construction, destruction cleanup, plants, dune reconstruction, etc. is our sole reason for this

barrier. We don’t want to hinder the already cleaned and redistributed beach sand or adversely

affect turtle season in any way, so we are being proactive.

It is NOT a turtle fence. It’s a construction barrier, and its sole function is to keep our

construction and cleanup debris/byproducts on our property from ending up on the beach

during turtle season.

This has nothing to do with turtles.

Thank you,

Joe Lendacky
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